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Following the cut of funding last year, a bunch of people who use and appreciate the NAC have got ourselves together to form an Ideas and Action group, with the aim of offering ongoing practical help.  We call ourselves the NACtivists.

This email is a newsletter to update you about what we’ve been doing.

On the fabric of the site we have:
•       Cut back the shrubs and trees at the side of the car park, clearing weeds and rubbish at the same time
•       Cleaned and decorated the community room (G1)
•       Cleaned and decorated the kitchen area in the old college building
•       Painted the toilets next to that kitchen
•       Helped with decorating the Girls' Entrance area

The railings at the front of the building are being prepared for re-painting.  We’ll be ready with our paintbrushes when the call comes!

As far as the activities of the centre are concerned, we have:
•       Helped with the admin and acted as a greeter on last summer’s "Paint the Day" weekend
•       Supported children's half term craft activities
•       Delivered fliers
•       Collected marketing questionnaires
•       Helped out at performances, such as “The Boy Who Bit  Picasso”
•       Publicized events informally by word of mouth.

Finally, we've just launched a major crowd funding appeal, aimed at raising money to upgrade the toilet facilities.  Here's the link if you want to contribute:
 https://crowdfunding.justgiving.com/dave-traxson

That’s a taste of the sort of things we get involved in – as you can see, there’s a wide variety of ways to provide practical help to the NAC.  A friendly Nactivist will be in touch with you in the near future to find out how you might want to help.

If you fancy becoming a NACtivist yourself, why not come to one of our meetings – the next one is a 6.00pm on Monday April 18th, in the Community Room (G1) in the old college building at the Arts Centre. We can’t promise cake, but there will be coffee (or tea) and a warm welcome!


